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COMMISSIONER MCCREEVY MARKS

RECENT OPENING OF NEW OFFICES FOR TOBIN

TOBIN Consulting Engineers, one of the largest independent Irish owned consulting engineering firms, today (Wednesday 1st March) celebrated the first anniversary of their new office in Blanchardstown Corporate Park, Dublin 15. The event was conducted by the European Commissioner for Internal Market and Services, Charlie McCreevy.

TOBIN Consulting Engineers provide a complete multi-disciplinary engineering consultancy service through their network of offices in Galway, Dublin, Cork, Limerick, Castlebar and Dundalk. The company specialises in six main streams of engineering: civil, structural, transportation, environmental, mechanical & electrical and project management.

Speaking at the event, Commissioner McCreevy said, “I congratulate TOBIN on the recent opening of their new office – it is representative of the growth of the company since 1952. It is great to witness an Irish engineering company prosper and make a real contribution to the roll-out of important infrastructural projects throughout the country.”

Managing Director, Eamonn Waldron explained, “The opening of the new office last year, is a significant milestone for our company. Over the past 5 years TOBIN has grown from a workforce of 80 to 200 people, 50 of whom are located in Dublin reflecting our growing workload in the Greater Dublin Area. Employee growth has been driven by our ability to deliver contracts on time and within budget.”

TOBIN are currently involved in major water and sewerage schemes in Leixlip, Maynooth, Ashbourne/Rathoath and are currently acting as Structural/Civil Engineers on a number of major retail, commercial, residential and hotel projects in the Greater Dublin Area.

They have also recently advised on three major greenfield landfill sites in Cork, Galway and Kildare; on projects in the quarrying industry; and on road projects which include the N18 and N26. The company provides expert engineering advice, design and project management.
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